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Classroom Museum 

Dear Year One Families, 

In Term 4 the title of the Inquiry unit will be Through Generations and part 

of the focus will be about the lives of people from older generations and how 

life was different in the past. During the term your child will be encouraged to 

present an object from the past to the rest of their class.  

If possible, please arrange for your child to bring an object to school that was 

used by a member of their family when they were younger. Please consider the 

safety of other students and the care required to ensure that the object is not 

damaged. 

If it is not appropriate to bring in an object, please consider sharing a photo that 

depicts an object from the past.  

 

Each child will have the opportunity to share their item or photo to their class 

therefore please have a conversation with your child about the object. It 

would be helpful if you can support them to complete the information below: 

I have brought in a: ________________________________________________  

This object was used by: ____________________________________________  

This object was used to: ____________________________________________  

 ________________________________________________________________  

 ________________________________________________________________  

Please return this form and arrange to bring in the object by Thursday 31st 

October. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year One Teaching Team  
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